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October 2024 Newsletter 
Welcome to our October Newsletter, it is hard to believe it is October already and we are now officially in Autumn. 
Outdoor Learning
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Children are outdoors for a significant time throughout their session and due to the unpredictable weather and the changing seasons can we ask that children are dressed appropriately for the weather every day. Can parents also pack a spare set of clothes in their child’s bags, particularly spare socks.
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October week - 14th-18th of October – closed to term time children

October In-Service- Monday 21st of October (centre closed to all)
Christmas Break - close on 20th December for all term time children and return on Monday 6th of January 2025.
A copy of the holiday arrangements for our children who attend on a term time basis can be requested from our main reception.

Events

25/10/24 – Halloween Parties AM/PM for Playroom 1
25/10/24-31/10/24 – Halloween activities for Playroom 2 and 3

30/10/24- Halloween Book Bug Session
07/11/24 – Outdoor Classroom Day – All staff to plan a variety of outdoor experiences for that day.

11th-15th/11/24 – World Nursery Rhyme Week – Look at planning similar to last year with a focus on a rhyme a day.

15/11/24 – Children in Need – We will plan a pyjama day and staff can plan experiences around this for a fun day.

17th – 23rd /11/24 – Road Safety Week
04/12/24 – Christmas Fayre 

12/12/24 – Christmas Jumper Day

13/12/24 - Playroom 2 and 3 Christmas Party/Stay and Play  

16/12/24 – Playroom 1 Christmas Stay and Play (Bluebells)

18/12/24 – Playroom 1 Stay and Play AM & PM (Snowdrops, Tulips and Daisies)

20/12/24 – Playroom 1 Christmas Party AM &PM (all groups)

Staff News:

We would like to congratulate Greg on becoming a dad to his beautiful baby girl Charley.
Parents Committee:
We have scheduled the first meeting for Friday 25th October at 10:30am if you are interested in joining our parents committee please come along. If you are interested but cannot make that date please speak to Carol or Margaret. 

Flowerbank Lending Library
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We have a lending library situated in our main entrance with a variety of books for all ages. The library is set out permanently in the main reception and parents, carers and children are welcome to take as many books home as they would like. You can also do a book swap if you have books at home you would like to swap with ours.
Car Parking

Can I please ask parents/carers to follow the 5mph restrictions within the car park to ensure the safety of all users and visitors to the Centre. We understand the car park can become very busy however, can parents please ensure the Disabled space is kept free for Blue Badge holders only. Can I also ask parents/carers not to park in front of the Sir Alexander Fleming building as that area is their drop off/pick up zone for their buses and requires to be clear as the buses arrive regularly throughout the day. 
Can you help?

We are running low on paper tissues and baby wipes, if you are able to donate any of these items it would be very much appreciated.
Flower Tots
A group for our under 3 age group and their parents has now started up. The group is a great opportunity for parents/carers and children to take part in very valuable learning experiences and meet other families. 
The first week of the group was a welcome session, and on our second week, the 2nd October, we were excited to welcome Zumbini with Eilidh for a taster session. If you would like any more information on “Flower Tots”, or have a child in that age range and would like to come along, please speak to Charne or one of the staff in Playroom 2 or 3.

Health and Wellbeing Drop In

We are planning to have a Health and Wellbeing afternoon drop in session on Tuesday 12th November between 1:30-3:00 where you can come along to see all the wonderful wellbeing experiences that we offer for your child. More details to follow.
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Halloween Fun
The 0-3’s will be having a Halloween week of fun activities from Friday the 25th October until Thursday 31st October where children can come dressed in an outfit if they wish. We also have a variety of dressing up outfits in the Centre.

The 3-5 playroom will have an am and pm Halloween party on Friday 25th of October, we will issue invites over the next week for the children who do not attend on a Friday.
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We kindly request that children do not wear dress up masks as some children can find this too scary. 
We would like to invite parents to join us, along with your child, for our Halloween Book Bug session on Wednesday 30th October at 2.30pm-3.00pm. Please book your slot at main reception.
Personal belongings

Can I please ask parents/carers to label their child’s clothing/belongings as a number of children have similar clothing and this avoids clothing getting lost/mixed up.   Also please do not send your child to nursery with precious items as we cannot be responsible for the loss of any items and children can become upset if they lose something that is special to them. 
Champion Roles:

Staff within the centre have Champion roles within different areas such as Outdoors, Health & Wellbeing, Nurture, Communication, Maths, STEM, Intergenerational and Eco. 

Health and Wellbeing Champions: The H&W Champions have started Wellbeing Wednesday where they are delivering a variety of activities including Yoga in the Park, Wellbeing Workshops and wellbeing walks alongside our Intergenerational Champion. They have also made links with other professionals such as Childsmile, who will come along and carry out some fun sessions with the children.
Below are the following links to a few short videos which might be helpful.

Fluoride Varnish Video: Childsmile fluoride varnish - YouTube 

Toothbrushing Video: https://youtu.be/v_AXlYN24_Q
Healthy eating Video: https://youtu.be/QarvxdtIS1s
Outdoor Champions: A parent’s leaflet has been developed and will be distributed to all parents. Plans are in place to develop our Secret Garden and to have more planting opportunities for children across the centre.

Eco Champions: Our Eco Champions have just finalised our action plan for the year which can be found on the Champion information board in our main hallway. There are a variety of initiatives that your children will take part in throughout the year to support our Eco journey. 
Communication Champions: Bookbug sessions have taken place and we will be planning more events in the future. 
We will continue to update you with any news from the outcome of any future meetings.
Christmas Fair: Wednesday 4th December 2024

To raise funds for our Centre we will be holding a Christmas Fayre on Wednesday 4th December between 10am and 2pm. We will have raffles on sale and you could win some lovely prizes, we will also have a home baking and sweet stall as well as a few other stalls selling a variety of items. We do hope you will be able to come and join us on this day.
Donations for our raffle or home baking stalls would be very much appreciated.
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Parental engagement with the Online Learning Journals continues to be positive. We love to see children’s achievements from home and appreciate parents taking the time to share these moments with us. 

We hope you enjoy seeing your child’s nursery journey, please keep liking and commenting on the posts we share. 

From Margaret and all the Staff at Flowerbank

